A TIME OF PARISH DISCERNMENT ABOUT ACCESSIBILITY ISSUES AT TRINITY
We will be collecting your responses at the end of the meeting.
Trinity parishioners: If you have not yet had a chance to fill out this questionnaire,
please do so prayerfully at your earliest convenience and give a copy of one of the
wardens. Thank you!
Imagine our church five years from now. How might God be calling us to make changes at
Trinity now so we can become a more welcoming community where we can best serve God

together?

1. How does this project help us to fulfill the mission that God has given to us?

2. List the questions and concerns that you think we need to consider in this process.

Personal willingness to help our congregation explore this mission possibility
3. Would you be willing to serve on a committee to assist us with the proposed next steps?
(yes or no)

Any specific area you are especially interested in helping us explore?

4. Do you or anyone amongst your family or friends have any personal contacts or skills that

may be helpful to this project? (yes or no)

List possible resources that you could help connect with:

Print your name if you answered ‘yes’ to questions 3 or 4 above or if you would like to
discuss further with the wardens:




